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Our newsletters give us the opportunity to tell you what services we 
provide!                Services we provide:                

        Help with Housing 
                   Help with Benefits 

         Advocacy 
      Education and employment 

                                     Budgeting advice 
 

Weekly Quiz nights coming soon……… 

Opening hours are Monday -Friday 9am -5pm 

    Please note we close for Christmas on Friday the 18th of December 
and re-open on the 4th of January 2021.      

  

 

  



 
  Tips for Budgeting at 

Christmas:  

3. How to save money on Christmas food. 

 
Do not buy the food all on your own, if you are 
spending Christmas with family members split the 

cost. Ask each person to bring something towards 
the food, for example one bring the Christmas 
pudding, one brings the cheese board, one brings 

the drinks.  
 
                                             

1. Write everything do 
 
Write down everything you will need to pay for 

over the coming weeks. Do not get caught out 
with additional costs that you were not expecting 
such as food or presents for might now be seeing 

due to the new bubble rules. Now you have your 
budget try to cut back to the essential things. 

2. How to save money on Christmas gifts 
 

Perhaps just buy for children in your family and 
perhaps not the adults. Make the most of 2-for-1 
deals and spread the presents out between 

people. If you are not seeing the person you are 
gifting until after Christmas, then buy them 
something in the Boxing day sales. 

 4. How to save money on Christmas decorations. 
 

Do not try to compare yours to other families or 
neighbors’ decorations, it is easy to get caught up 
in seeing what everyone else’s house looks like 

through social media. Do not buy new decorations 
every year to fit in with the new trends and 
themes. Re-use old decorations like baubles or 

make your own. 
 

5. Get ready to budget for next year. 
 

The best way for a debt free Christmas is to start 
shopping as early as possible. Often, we start 
panic buying in October, so make 2021 the year 

you start planning sooner rather than later. 
 
 

 

We understand budgeting is different for each person. 
If you need any support in terms of budgeting or have 
financial difficulties get in touch! We are here to help 
you. Or visit Martin Lewis’s Money Saving Tips on his 

Money Saving Expert website 
www.moneysavingexpert.com 

 

https://www.moneysavingexpert.com/shopping/christmas-savings/
https://www.moneysavingexpert.com/shopping/christmas-savings/


 
 
 
 

 
 
 

What is your favorite Christmas tradition? 
 

Mine is Elf on the shelf.                              
 

See what my Elf “Pixie” has been up to this week.  

 
 

           
 

                                                                          
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Please send us pictures of what your elves have 

been up too. We love to see all of them and they 
could end up being featured here! Please send 
them to: 

socialworkcentre@bolton.ac.uk 



Time to get all the family involved in some DIY christmas decorating.  
Why not try the DIY snowman, it’s so simple but fun. 

 
All you need is: 

Black coloured paper 
Orange coloured paper 
A pair of scissors (Adults only to use) 

Pen or pencil 
Something in the shape of a circle to draw around.(I used a small bowl) 

Some tape or something to stick the shapes onto the door 

 

 
 
 
Step 1- gather all supplies 
Step 2- makes your circles 
Step 3- cut them out 
Step 4- take your pieces and place them on the door 
Final step- Enjoy                                                                       



                                       

                                  

Take 10minutes for yourself, 

have a go at these puzzles

zles  



Christmas film quiz 
 

1. How old is Kevin in home alone? 
 

2. According to 1940’s christmAs clAssic it’s A 
wonderful life, what happened everytime the bell 
rang? 
 

3. In mean girls, what song do the plastics perfoem a 
risque rountine to in front off their school? 
 

4. in will ferrell’s elf, whAt’s the first rule in the 
code of elfves? 
 

5. wHat feel good song is everyone dancing to in the 
final scence of the holiday? 
 

6. In love actually, name the british boy band billy 
mack is competing against Chrisrtmas number one? 
 

7. Die hard takes place on christmas eve- but which 
city? 
 

8. Which famous us political figure and celebrity 
makes a cameo in home alone 2? 
 

 
Answers will feature in next week’s newsletter. 



 

  
 

Check for regular updates and support services available In your area. 
 
 

 

 
 

Pretend play is not just fun, it can 
help develop your child’s language 
and social skills. Here are a fe 
actitives to try at home that are great 
for your littles ones imagination. 
 

 
 
 

 



Asda has today stepped up its support for families across the UK by offering 
children the chance to eat for free in its cafes throughout December. 

 
Asda has today stepped up its support for families across the UK by offering 

children the chance to eat for free in its cafes throughout December. 
 
Even though we are currently in tier 3, Asda cafes located in areas with Tier 3 

COVID-19 restrictions will still provide this offer to local children via a takeaway 
service. The offer will run from December 1st to 31st December except Christmas 

Day when stores are closed.                              

 
                         

 
  

 



                                                                                                                                                                                      
  

All our services are completely free of charge,  

and our students staff work on a voluntary basis,  

we are currently open Monday to Friday, 9am until 5pm. 
 

 

 

 

         

                                                                                          

  

 

 

 

You can also find us on social media:  
 

                
 

University of Bolton                             @UoB Social Work Centre                        @UniBoltonSocialWorkCentre                                                                                                           
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